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We are beginning the project of keeping your building locked at all times. Right now, 
the entrance is unlocked between 8 a.m. and 10 p.m. and locked between 10 p.m. and 
8 a.m. When the project is complete, the entrance will be locked at all times. You 
will need to use your key fob to enter your building.
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What you need to do

 Get Involved

August 24, 2022 1.	 Here you can read all the information from the meeting.

August 25 to  
September 9, 2022

2.	 Check to see how many key fobs you have for your 
family. The key fobs you have will still work. People 
who are named on the lease and aged 12 and older can 
have a key fob.  

3.	 Please contact the call centre at 514-872-6646 to 
replace a lost key fob or to order new key fobs. If you 
lose your key fob and need a new one, or to order extra 
key fobs, it costs $25.00.

Mid-September 2022 4.	 The new key fobs will be programmed.

Late September 

5.	 You can pick up the key fobs on-site. There will be a 
notice showing the date and opening hours for the 
ground-floor office at 1830 Duff Court.

6.	 Payment options for key fobs:
•	 cheque;
•	 direct debit to your account, if you are already en-

rolled in this service;
•	 cash, in the office at 2247 Delisle Street, 3rd floor, 

between 8:30 a.m. and 12 p.m. or between 1 p.m. 
and 4:30 p.m., after the key fobs have been distri-
buted.

After the key fobs 
have been distributed

7.  Use your key fob to enter your building.  
The entrance will be locked at all times.

How the project will work in your building

Basement and garage access

Between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m., you can use your key fob in the elevator to go to the 
basement, for your storage space or the recycling room. People with reduced 
mobility can still use the access ramp and the garage.  
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Thank you for your cooperation!
Do you have any questions or concerns? 
GENEVIÈVE TOUSIGNANT Agente de liaison | Liaison officer 
514 266-3742 | genevieve.tousignant@omhm.qc.ca

The aim of this project is to make Place Lachine safer. Keeping the 
buildings locked 24 hours a day is one of the things we want to try.  

Safety is everyone’s responsibility. Let’s work together to make your 
community safer. Together, we can do it!

We ask you to please follow these important instructions:

	 Use the intercom to ask visitors who they are before letting 
them inside your building.

	 Avoid lending your key fob to anyone. You are responsible 
for keeping it safe.

	 Please avoid spending extra time in the stairs. It’s important 
to keep the stairs clear because they are emergency exits. 

 

Do you have an idea to make your community better? Tell it 
to the comité de vie de quartier (COVIQ) or your Organisatrice 
Communautaire (community organizer), Danielle Lacroix, at 
514-868-5841.

reason for this work


